From: Fowler, David

**Sent:** 10 January 2020 11:29

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic

Schoo

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

David

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

-----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 05 January 2020 16:57

To: Fowler, David < David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic School

Dear David Fowler,

I am a resident of Elaine Grove, London NW5 and am writing to you as I have concerns about the proposal to move the rubbish and recycling facilities out of the Ludham Undercroft either into Lismore Circus area or the Heriot Place/Elaine Grove junction. (Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/ London Mosaic School).

Particularly following the playground additions, Lismore Circus is a lively and well used area by the local community, as well as a widely used pedestrian route, used by a lot of young children on their way to school. The rubbish management of the area has been very good and I feel this will be compromised should the proposed large number of bins be relocated to this outdoor/kerbside area, attracting more rubbish and fly tipping. I would like to register my objection to this.

With best wishes,